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CORRESPONDENCE FROM THE PWG CHAIR  

REGARDING THE 2015 ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PWG 
 

 
Rabat, 23 October 2015 

 

SUBJECT:  2015 ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PWG 

I would like to inform participants that regarding item 5.2 of the tentative Agenda of our meeting 
(Progress of eBCD), the proposal included as Appendix 6 of the 2015 Report of the 10th meeting of 
the Working Group on Integrated Monitoring Measures (IMM), will be reviewed1. Thus, I call on you 
to examine this document. 

This proposal has not been distributed as a separate proposal as it is already part of the IMM Report. 

Furthermore, I would like to inform you that the representatives of the Tragsa - The Server Lab 
consortium will be present at the meeting on the 13 and 14 November to reply to any questions that 
may arise during the discussion of this important agenda item. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Taoufik EL KTIRI 
PWG Chair 

 

 
 

1 Note from the Secretariat: The IMM Report is published on: https://www.iccat.int/com2015/ as PLE-101/15. 
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